## **Department of Public Health**

Dottie-Kay Bowersox, MSA Public Health Administrator

730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403 262-636-9201 262-636-9564 FAX



Website: <a href="www.cityofracine.org/Health.aspx">www.cityofracine.org/Health.aspx</a>
Email: <a href="mailto:publichealth@cityofracine.org">publichealth@cityofracine.org</a>

262-636-9203
Community Health Division
262-636-9431
Laboratory Division
262-636-9571

**Environmental Health Division** 

August 29, 2014

Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council City of Racine Racine City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

I hereby request permission to enter into an agreement between the City of Kenosha, Wisconsin and the City of Racine Health Department, in the amount of and not to exceed \$48,838, for monitoring of the stormwater infrastructure within the Pike River Watershed.

The contract period shall be July 1, 2014 through January 2, 2015.

Respectfully submitted,

**Dottie-Kay Bowersox** 

Public Health Administrator